
Kettering PRCA and Centerville-Washington Park District are 
collaborating to bring the joy of birdwatching to our youth.  We 
are now the Southwest Chapter of the Young Birders Club of 

Ohio.  Bird watching and identification is a fun and rewarding 
hobby and also a great place to make friends.  Light 

snacks are provided. 

Participants must become members of the 
Ohio Young Birders Club and be between 
the ages of 11 – 18. Register at www.cwpd.

org/events. Watch for winter programs at the 
Habitat Environmental Center.

YOUNG BIRDERS CLUB YOUNG BIRDERS CLUB 
SOUTHWEST CHAPTERSOUTHWEST CHAPTER  

FALL MEETINGS WILL BE HELD ON:
Tuesday, October 3 from 

4:30 p.m. – 6 p.m.
Grant Park, Normandy 

Entrance (501 Normandy 
Ridge Rd.)

Registration deadline is 
October 1

Tuesday, November 7 from 
4:30 p.m. – 6 p.m.
Schoolhouse Park,  

(1875 Nutt Rd.)

Registration 
deadline is 

November 5

FOR MORE INFORMATION GO TO  
WWW.PLAYKETTERING.ORG/YOUTH-PROGRAMS  

OR SCAN THE QR CODE.


